middlesex COUNTY ENGINEER’S OFFICE

county 399 RIDOUT STREET NORTH
LONDON, ONTARIO N6AZ2P1
Tel: 519-434-7321

August 13, 2024

By email: cascaden@middlesexcentre.ca

Robert Cascaden
Director of Public Works and Engineering
Middlesex Centre

Re: County Road and Bridge Assumption Study 2025
Consideration of local roads to be added to the County road system

Dear Robert Cascaden,

The County of Middlesex has launched its County Road and Bridge Assumption Study
(CRABAS) and is asking all the local municipalities if there are any roads and/or under their
jurisdiction that they would like to be considered for assumption by the County for
inclusion in the County road system.

Please forward to this office a list of any road sections and/or bridge structures you would
like considered as candidates for assumption by the County of Middlesex. Please include
any data you may have for the road section including traffic counts and bridge inspection
records for any structures. Also include any other justification for why the road and/or
bridge would be a good candidate for inclusion in the County road network.

All requests must be received by this office by September 27, 2024. Road sections will be
analyzed by the County Engineer and evaluated at the next CRABAS meeting in the fall of
2024,

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any questions.

Regard}7

//
Chris Traini, P.Eng.

Deputy CAO/County Engineer
County Engineer’s Office
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